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A big thank you to The Teesside Family Foundation  and  The National Literacy 

Trust whose kind donations made for a lovely end of term raffle. Everyone went 

home with a lovely teat! 

Congratulations to children who received a spring term award! 

Each term our awards recognise important values that our school holds. Over the year all children will be             

recognised for their good work in developing at least one of these important values, their progress or through a 

subject award.  

As we come to the end of another term, 

we wish everyone a safe and happy     

holiday. To our families celebrating Eid, 

we wish you a very happy day. To our 

families celebrating Easter, we wish you a 

very happy day. 

Sports’ Morning Invitation 

to parents 

As part of our commitment to the        

Creating Active Schools programme, we 

would like to share our good work around 

sport and PE and invite parents/carers to 

join us with a carousel of activities that 

show skills of teamwork, collaboration, 

encouragement and fair play.  

Please look out for a letter and ticket with 

more details. 

Congratulations to Emily and James who performed at 

His Majesty’s Theatre in the heart of London recently. 

We are very proud of them both! 



 

Online Safety                                                
Advice and support from the following websites may be useful for keeping 
your child safe online.                                                                                          
Internet matters - for support for parents and carers to keep their children 
safe online                                                                                                                                                       
Net-aware - for support for parents and carers from the NSPCC                                                                 
Parent info - for support for parents and carers to keep their children safe online                                                    
Thinkuknow - for advice from the National Crime Agency to stay safe online 

UK Safer Internet Centre - advice for parents and carers 

https://www.internetmatters.org/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIktuA5LWK2wIVRYXVCh2afg2aEAAYASAAEgIJ5vD_BwE
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/
https://parentinfo.org/
http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers


 

 

 

Eco club joined in with the 
RSPB Bird watch last month 
and made our 
feathered friends 
some treats! 

We are learning about the world of work opportunities. Our pupils 

joined many other children to learn about the 

world of career opportunities at Stemfest               

this March. About 40 North East 

companies delivered hands-on 

activities about job roles available 

in the Tees Valley. The children 

have a great time and we know 

they are excited for their future! 

Silverlining Animation  
A big thanks to ex pupil Ben White and his company ,  

Silverlining Animation , who came to school to  talk to us about 

what a career in animation looks like.  We learnt how to make an 

animation and how they can be used in the everyday media 

around us. A great morning, thank you! 



Attendance at School                                                                                                                                                                               
When children attend school consistently they are more likely to do 
well in their work but also build strong relationships. It also shows a 
reliability which will help prepare children for life beyond education.                         
By law, parents are responsible for ensuring all children of compulsory 
school age attend school or are educated at home. If your child misses 
school for at least 10% of the time they will be classed as persistently   
absent, which is treated seriously (unless there is a valid reason such as 
serious illness). Parents can be fined or even prosecuted.                                                                                                                                                                                    

Types of absence                                                                                                                                                          
Unauthorised Absence There are times when children are absent 
for reasons, which are not permitted. These are known as 
“unauthorised absences”. Examples of unauthorised absence are:                                                                                            
Waiting for a delivery                                                                         
Taking or collecting a relative to/from the airport                          
Going for a family day out                                                                    
Sleeping in after a late night                                                               
Going shopping or for a haircut, uniform, shoes                               
Because it is your child’s birthday or any other family member’s 
birthday                                                                                                      
Term time holiday/cheap flights/visiting family                                    
Family weddings                                                                                    
Parent’s or grandparent’s illness                                                     
Where there is no explanation for an absence or where the      
explanation or reason for the absence is considered                      
unsatisfactory, absence will be recorded as ‘unauthorised’.     
Continued unauthorised absence can lead to legal procedures 
against parents and this may mean parents are issued with a  
penalty notice fine or even a summons to the magistrate’s court.                               
Authorised absence — You must apply for permission and school may 
also request further evidence to support the reasons.                                                                                       
If your child is too ill to attend, please let us know. It’s important to 
stay in touch with the school so we can work with you to minimise    
disruption to your child’s learning.                                                                                      

We value your support in helping us to maintain 
the high standards to which we always aspire.  

Be on time 8.30am  
gates close 8.40am! 

 
Thursday 28th March Last day of term 

Friday 29th March—Friday 5th April Easter Holidays—School Closed 

Monday 8th April Back to school 

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday 

Monday 27th May—Friday 7th June School Holidays—School Closed 

Monday 10th June Back to school 
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